
County Council – 12 February 2015 
 
Recommendation from the Cabinet meeting held on 17 December 2015 
 
Pages 5-6 - Asset Management Capital Priorities 
 

RECOMMENDED 
478.1 That the County Council be asked to approve capital programme for 
2015/16 to 2017/18, attached as the Annexure to these minutes. 
478.2 That the policy of moving towards a position where the underlying 
need to borrow does not increase unless funded from other sources be 
endorsed. 

 
Reason for Recommendation 
479. The available resources after taking account of committed projects 
were insufficient to meet all the new bids in their entirety.  It was therefore 
necessary for the Cabinet to confirm priorities for inclusion in the capital 
programme. 

 
 
Note:  The annexure relating to this minute is detailed at pages 12 to 28 of the 
minutes. 
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